
Your child may qualify for free or reduced-price
school lunches this upcoming school year.

Eligibility is based on household income and number of dependents in the
household. Applications result in additional federal funding and grants to 

support a variety of educational areas at your child's school.

- Want a quick, contact-less application?

Apply online at EZMealApp.com.

- Families must apply annually, even if you qualified last year.

- Loss in hours at work or loss of job? Then your child may qualify this year.

- Only one application needed per family.

- Child's eligibility remains confidential.

For the upcoming school year, we resume the 
free and reduced-price meal program. 

Apply today!

Visit EZSchoolPay.com to create an account, check your child's balance, setup
low balance alerts, check your transaction history and to make payments. A
safe, contact-less way to pay! Lunch costs $2.50 per meal and reduced-price

lunch costs $0.40 per meal.

Fund your child's lunch account online.

Families of students who were enrolled in May 2022 and determined to be eligible for free or reduced-
price meals in SY21-22 or between July 1 & July 30, 2022 will qualify for Summer 2022 P-EBT.


